
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Fredericktown Village Council will hold a public hearing on Monday, October 7, 
2024 at 6:45 p.m. in the Fredericktown Municipal Building, 2 E. Sandusky St. The 
purpose of this hearing is to hear public comment on the proposed zoning amendment for  
parcel, #65-01189.005, at 97 Mt. Vernon Ave. from R2 Two-Family Residential District, 
to M1 Manufacturing District. 
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Fiscal Officer 
 
 
 


